

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

MEETING OF THE ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENTAL SUSTAINABILITY TO BE HELD 2016-JUN-08

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 2016-JUN-08 regular Advisory Committee on Environmental Sustainability meeting to be held in the Bowen Complex Conference Room, 500 Bowen Road, at 5:00 p.m. has been **CANCELLED**.

Richard Harding, Director Parks, Recreation and Environment

fillensy

*** Notice to be posted on Main Notice Board, 500 Bowen Road, Nanaimo, BC ***

2016-MAY-30 File: A2-12

G:\Environmental Services\ACES\Notices\2016\ACES160608N.docx